 5th January 2021 - MAYFIELD SWIMMERS ONLY

I'm sorry I feel as though I've been neglecting you all - such a long time since I've seen everyone at Mayfield and there hasn't been much to report unfortunately!! 

As yet, there is still no change in the situation with the pool - Mayfield are not hiring out their facilities for this Spring Term (up until Easter). Once we come out of this lockdown and when we start to see some good news following the vaccine rollout, I will be in touch with them again to see what their plans are for the Summer Term.

In the meantime, there are a few spaces in the classes we are running at St Mary's and Ashdown pools. These classes are later in the evenings after the usual lessons have finished. We have something for all abilities right up to Gold, just to keep the children swimming if they wish. If you would like some more information, please get in touch with me.
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In the meantime, wishing you all a very happy New Year and fingers crossed for the Summer Term! Vx

